
Attention: 
 

The LAUSD District will be accepting applications for the position of Light 
Truck Driver. 

 

Access to enrollment will open sometime this week and will close on 
February 16.  Be sure to complete all parts of the application process. 

 

The tentative examination date is February 26, 2011. 
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